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Absolutely not!! The vast majority of 16 and 17-year-olds are under the heavy 

influence of the schools that indoctrinate them with liberal ideologies. This will make 

teachers MORE prone to focusing on their own political opinions rather than the 

subjects they are supposed to be teaching. Teachers will be tempted to influence 

kids on how they should vote becuase those votes will directly impact the teacher's 

jobs.  LEAVE OUR KIDS ALONE.  They can vote when they are legal adults. No 

sooner.   


